
Public Information Session
Proposal for traffic calming and bike lanes

Albemarle Road and Brookside Avenue

Learn about the proposed design to add 
traffic calming and bike lanes on Albemarle 
Road and Brookside Avenue from the 
Charles River to Washington Street.  The 
proposal will slow vehicle speeds, improve 
safety and enhance accessibility. This is a 
short-term, non- construction project. The 
project proposes paint, flexposts and 
temporary rubber speed cushions to calm 
traffic. 

Thursday March 10, 2022
5:30-7:00 PM

via Zoom

Zoom Login:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87482389468?pwd
=N29DcVlUV0lEZWdsS01yUkVNMnQvZz09

Meeting ID: 874 8238 9468
Passcode: 661700

Or call:  +1 646 558 8656 

For questions contact:
Nicole Freedman 
City of Newton

Director of Transportation Planning
Nfreedman@Newtonma.gov


